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We have reached the end
of another academic year
and have to bid a sad but
fond farewell so several
members of our school
community. We wish all of
our Year Six pupils the
best of luck with their
onward journeys. We also
wish Dominic and George
the best of luck in their
new schools.

We say Good-Bye to Miss
Daniels in Robins class and
wish her all the best with
her upcoming degree.

We also wish a happy
retirement to two long
standing staff members;
Gill Cherry and Karen
Moss. They have both
given many years of
service to Middleton School
and we will miss them next
year. Thank you for your
hard work and
commitment to Middleton.
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Thank you to all of the
families who joined us for
Sports Day. The weather
was causing us concern
and we adapted this event
with this in mind but on
the day itself we were
lucky to find the skies a
little overcast! Well done
children - a great time was
had by all!

\fear ik [Prom
Our Year Six pupils had a
great time at their Prom on
Monday evening. They
played games, had a
dance, a photo or two as
well as pizza and cake!

Family Pic-nic
Thank you to all of the
families who supported us
at the Family Pic-nic. It
was lovely to see families
socialising and children
playing happily together.
The event also raised £481
towards FOMS funds.
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Thurs 24" July - end of
term 1.00 for school
transport pick up

1.10pm for parent pick up.
Weds 3™ September -
INSET Day

Thursday 4" September
- return for new pupils and
those invited.

Friday 5'" September -
return for all pupils.

The return date for each
pupil is detailed on their
transition letter. If you are
unsure then please contact
the school office.

I wish all families a safe
and happy holiday. We
look forward to seeing
most of you in September.
For those pupils moving on
we send you on your way
with love and pride!

Warm regards

Debbie Hartley



